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Happy New Year!

The meeting was called to order by Lion President Sharon

Eberhardt who also led the Pledge of Alliegence. The

invocation was given by Lion Bill Graziano. Introductions

were led by Lion Tail Twister Bob Fenech. There were a

total of 9 members present.

Student Speaker Contest

Our Club contest will be held at the 2nd meeting on

January 18th. Lion Paul Corvi is our chairman and will

preside.

The topic this year: “Is the Right to Privacy a Threat to Our

National Security.” Letters have gone out to 13+ schools,

so we should have a full card of speakers with their

parents and coaches. Plan to attend and hear from some

great students.

Judges are being recruited; time keepers and tellers will

be selected from our members present to help out.

Y & C RafCe

Lion Bill Graziano gave us an update. Tickets have been

distributed to selling groups. Do you know of another

group? Member tickets are due back on February 22nd. A

 working session will take place at our next meeting, it will

be short and painless.

Crab Feed

The Crab Feed is rapidly approaching at the Mariposa

Hunters Point Yacht Club on February 18th. Flyers are

available by clicking the image above from the Club

website (No, you can’t click the print version). Tickets have

been released with 50 gone as of yesterday, Friday. Send

funds to Lion Handford Clews, 141 Elm St., #4, San Mateo

94401 to get your tickets. They’re going super fast!

Mike Spediacci, Jr. will be our guest chef again, with

possibly a pasta specialist added to the mix.

http://genevaexcelsiorlions.com/aboutus/fundraising/crabfeed.php


The shirts above were approved at the meeting. A

separate email went out on the 5th about them which

included the addition of sponsors to the back of all. The

price of the sponsorship will be $225 which includes your

imprint on all the shirts and tees, plus your choice of a free

tee shirt or sweat shirt included. 3 are already in, who else

wants in. Ask your friends and associates. Only a max of

15 will ft. All we need is a commitment.

Football

The winners since the last publication were Kathryn

Hammarstedt, James Kleinbach, Mary Gebhardt, Fritz

Kleinbach, Diane Annuzzi, Paul Annuzzi, Karl Bettencourt,

Al Gentile, and Lee Mahon,  Only the Playoffs and Super

Bowl are left.

Board Meeting

Although only 9 were present, we had a quorum and did

some business.

The minutes of the previous Board meeting were approved

as read. Attendence for December was 65%. The

Treasurer’s report was presented and approved.

Correspondence was read: MD4 Convention in February

was announced; not much else.

Screening: A $100 donation to the Speaker Foundation

was approved; a request for glasses was received from a

local source and is being worked on; we’ve had no luck

fnding a local company to send recipients to, any ideas?

Coming Events

1/18 Student Speaker Contest & Regular Meeting; Y & C

Work Session

2/18 Crab Feed

A ton of events around the District are shown in the

District 4-C4 Weekly Announcements email which is

forwarded to all members with email addresses. If you

don’t have an email address, get one.

Attendance RafCe & Mystery Lion

Lion Eddie Marchese missed out on $400 in the

Attendance Rafne. The last Mystery Lion on record was

Lion Viela du Pont on November 2nd. Oops!

Etcetera

Nothing new.

Forwarded

Have any photos pertaining to the Club? Forward them to

us with the details! Lions May Wong and Bob Lawhon have

shared.

Birthdays and Anniversaries

1/14 Lion Joe Farrah’s Birthday

1/15 Lion Ward Donnelly's Birthday
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